HIMGA Board Meeting
March 10, 2021

Members present: Jack Deaton, Rich Rose, Wally Kratzer, Ernie Christian, David Baker, Fred Neely,
David Makidon

Also attending: Randy Tabler
Called to order at 9:00 am
1. Treasurer’s Report — Rich Rose reported a current balance of $5,693 compared to $6062 for the
same period in 2020. He reported 25 members registered to date with 5 sponsors renewing. It

was reported that Arvest Bank returned as a sponsor this year.

2. The budget was reviewed and approved. Dues income is based on having 70 paying members.
Weekly tournament fees are based on having an average of 40 players per week.

3. Wally Kratzer presented the 2021 schedule. The beginning and ending Scrambles have been
changed to Shambles as members expressed preferences for Shambles rather than Scrambles.

Nine hole players will play all scrambles.

4. Jack Deaton reviewed the HIMGA/HILGA tournament to benefit golf course operations to be
played in May. The tournament is open to the public. Prizes will be paid out in cash.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 am

Respectfully submitted,
Rich Rose, Secretary/Treasurer



